TGG: Disclose information on the 1st General Meeting of Shareholders that is not eligible to be conducted
[bookmark: _GoBack]On June 28, 2024, The Golden Group Joint Stock Company announced Official Dispatch No. 47/2024/TGG/CBTT as follows:
· The Annual General Meeting of Shareholders was not eligible to be conducted according to regulations in Clause 1, Article 145 of the Law on Enterprises 2020 and Clause 1, Article 18 of the Company’s Charter, due to the number of shareholders attending the meeting not over 50% of the total number of shares with voting rights of the Company according to the list of eligible shareholders to attend the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2024 prepared by Vietnam Securities Depository and Clearing Corporation on May 31, 2024.
· The Company will organize the 2nd Annual General Meeting of Shareholders on July 19, 2024. Other contents in the Invitation Notice announced on June 7, 2024 remain unchanged.
